
 
 “I am always at a loss to describe how Dr. L Daniel Frenzel Jr. 

important my students are to me.” 

Dan Frenzel and Virginia Frenzel 
State Wildlife Management Area 

Dedication Invitation 

For more information or to 
RSVP please contact: 
Fred Bengtson, Sauk Rapids 
Area Wildlife Manager @ 
320-248-8386 or 
fred.bengtson@state.mn.us 

mailto:fred.bengtson@state.mn.us


 

  

 

The Stearns County Pheasants Forever (SCPF) Board of Directors hope that you can 

WMA at a later date and 
enjoy the beauty and 
serenity of the area. 
A wonderful monument 
will be erected on the 
Frenzel WMA. We want 
to share a rendition of it, 
especially for those that 
cannot attend. 
Thank you for your 
interest and support of 
public land acquisition 
and conservation! 

Pheasants Forever – 
The Habitat Organization 

attend the dedication of the Dr. L. 
Daniel Frenzel, Jr. and Virginia 
Frenzel WMA on August 8th, 
2020. Acquisition of this WMA 
was made possible through an 
Outdoor Heritage Fund (OHF) 
grant to Pheasants Forever and 
donations from individuals and 
conservation organizations listed 
here. 
We are pleased that this new 240-
acre WMA is being named after 
Dan and Virginia Frenzel for their 
outstanding contributions to 
wildlife conservation. During 
these uncertain times we also 
understand that many people will 
be unable to attend this dedication, 
but we encourage people to visit the 

You are Cordially Invited to the 
Dedication of the 

Dr. L Daniel Frenzel Jr.[
and Virginia Frenzel 

State Wildlife Management Area[

Saturday, August 8th 2020 
10:00AM 

Directions From Kimball MN 

Head South on HWY 15 for 
2.1 miles. 
Take a right onto Kingston Rd. 
Take Kingston Rd for 1.5 
miles. 
Turn right into the WMA 
parking lot. 

11298 Kingston Rd 
Kimball MN 55353 

Refreshments will be served. Please be mindful of social distancing. 
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